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	Ultrafast broadband is on its way!
In 2017 West Oxfordshire District Council, following a rigorous procurement process, signed contracts with Gigaclear to bring ultrafast broadband to those parts of rural West Oxfordshire still without a service. The programme is supported by funding from Broadband Delivery UK (BDUK), part of the Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport.

The project will connect over 4,600 homes and businesses with Fibre to the Premises (FttP) technology, giving them broadband with speeds of up to 1,000Mbps (1Gbps).
In the near future, work will start in Salford to lay the fibre-optic cables.  It should last approximately two weeks, with minimal disruption, although Roses Lane is likely to be closed for a short time.  The cables will not encroach on private properties and it will be up to local householders to contact Gigaclear if they wish to bring the connection to their properties.

There are Frequently Asked Questions leaflets available in the Village Hall porch, and if you want to get in touch with Gigaclear directly, their contact details are: 

tel 01865 591137

email networkbuildcare@gigaclear.com
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